
St. Mary's is a Stewardship Parish, comprised of the faith�filled communi�es of St. Mary's Church and St. James Chapel. Together, we are 

devoted to the spreading of the Gospel message of Jesus Christ through deeds, prayer and the �

sacrificial giving of our Time, our Talent and our Treasure.�

Saint Mary's Parish Bulletin 

 

�

Pastor� Rev. Paul Desmarais �

Pastor Emeritus� Rev. John F. Heaney

Deacon Assistant� Rev. Mr. John S. Shea

Deacon Assistant� Rev. Mr. Paul A. Theroux

Deacon Assistant� Rev. Mr. Ray Castaldi

Pastoral Associate� Sally Lambert 401�213�6276�

Parish Manager� Greg Plunke, 401�322�1576�

Parish Accountant� Brenda DeMerchant

Office Manager� Dolly Theroux�

Parish Main. Supervisor        Nathan  Dipietro�

�

�

St. Mary's Parish & Rectory� (401) 364�7214 �

Society of St. Vincent de Paul� (401) 364�9413�

 

St. Mary's Parish Website & email Address

dolly@stmjparish.org

 

�

�

� Please call rectory in advance.�

Marriage� Please call Fr. Paul at least one year in 

� advance.�

Priesthood� Please call the Office of Voca.ons�

� (401) 831�8011�

�

�

St. Mary’s �

4:00pm�

8:30 am�

Holy Day of Obliga6on� 7:00pm�

Confessions � Saturdays�  3:15pm to 3:45pm�

�

�

5:30pm�

Monday � Friday� 8:30am�

Holy Day of Obliga6on� 8:30am�

�

Summer Weekend Schedule �

(Effec�ve Memorial Day thru Labor Day)�

�

5:30 pm�

8:00am, 9:15am, 10:30am�

�

Rosary:�

Monday thru Friday� 8:00am�

Confessions:�

Saturdays� 4:45pm to 5:15pm�

�

Adora
on: Mary, Mother of Mercy Eucharis
c Chapel�

Monday through� 9:00 am�

Wednesday � 8:00 pm�

First Friday                                                     9:00�5:00 pm�

First Saturday                                                7:00am�8:00 am�

�

Healing Mass second Sunday of the month �

Sept�June� 2:00 pm�

�

�

�

 

437 Carolina Back Road Carolina, RI 02812�

�

2079 Matunuck School House Rd

Charlestown, RI 02813�



�

Saturday, January 4, 2020�

St. Mary’s/St. James�None�

�

Sunday, JANUARY 5, 2020�

St. Mary’s/St. James�None�

�

MASS INTENTIONS NEXT WEEKEND�

Saturday, January 11, 2020�

St. Mary’s/St. James�None�

�

Sunday, JANUARY 12, 2020�

St. Mary’s/St. James�None 

 

�

 

�

�

�

�

Sacrament Sunday�Confirmation�

Sunday, January 5, 9:00 AM �

Year 1 and 2 candidates meet mass at the Parish 

Center. Parents are more than welcome to gather as 

well before mass or grab a quick coffee.�

First Communion sacrament Meeting after 10:00 mass�

Sunday, January 5, 10:00 AM �

Parents enjoy some coffee while we work with your 

First Communion student. We will go as a group to 

mass before class.�

PEP Program�

Sunday, January 12, 10:00 AM �

Mass starts at 10:00am followed by classes for both 

parents and children, Pre K through 8. Parents meet 

with Father Paul in St James Chapel.�

General Healing Mass�

Sunday, January 12, 2:00 PM�

 

 

 

�

EPIPHANY OF THE LORD�JANUARY 5, 2020�

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

�

�

�

"Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament is the most 

tender of friends with souls who seek to please 

Him. His goodness knows how to proportion 

itself to the smallest of His creatures as to the 

greatest of them. Be not afraid then in your 

solitary conversations, to tell Him of your 

miseries, fears, worries, of those who are dear to 

you, of your projects, and of your hopes. Do so 

with confidence and with an open heart."�

� St. Damien of Molokai�

�

A winter sub is needed on Wednesday at 10 am.�

�

Please contact Carol Sullivan at 401�265�9255 with 

any questions.�

�

To add someone to the prayer list, please call Gerry 

Theroux at 401 783�1943 or email 

gerryt10@earthlink.net.�

�

Adoration Chapel Hours are:�

Monday 9 am � 8 pm�

�

Tuesday and Wednesday�

6 am � 8 pm�

(Rosary/Mass 8 am � 9 am each day)�

�

First Friday Adoration�

9am � 5pm�

�

First Saturday�

7am � 8am�

�

 



� BUDGET REQUIRED � $6,597.00�

�

BUDGET COLLECTION RECEIVED�

� �

� December 23, 2019�$3,616.00�

� � �

� OTHER: $533.00�

�

NOTICE�

Checks for St. Mary’s Church and St. James 

Chapel need to be made out to:  Pay to the Order of 

St. Mary’s Church.  You can put on memo line 

what check is to go for.  Thank you for your help in 

this matter.�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

"Below are the dates for the coffee social 

schedule after the 10:00 a.m. Sunday Mass.� If 

you would like to join our informal group, 

please call Ginny Kovaleski at 401�364�

7317.� No meetings!� Baked goods are always 

appreciated.���

�

January 26�

February 23�

March 29"�

�

 

 

�

 

 

 

          2019 Respect Life Theme�

EVERY LIFE CHERISHED. CHOSEN. SENT.�

“You who are my messenger, in you I place my 

absolute trust”.�

Our Lady of Guadalupe�

�

Think about praying for an unborn baby and their families.  

Every day 4000 babies are killed by abortion.  They have so 

little protection only the hand of God can end this.  Prayer is 

the best weapon to help them…the most effective.  Say this 

prayer for nine months to save a baby’s life.�

�

Jesus, Mary and Joseph, I love you very much, I beg 

you to spare the life of the unborn baby that I have 

spiritually adopted who is in danger of abortion.�

.BEING PRO�LIFE is:�

� � � ��believing that a baby's life is a gift that should be 

cherished.�

� � � �believing that a mother is a precious human life 

with value and dignity.�

� � � �believing that all human life belongs only to the 

Creator who gave us life.�

� � � �believing that all life is God's to give and take .��

�

“That’s why I think that abortion has become the 

greatest destroyer of peace today because it destroys 

the life of the child, but also destroys the conscience of 

the mother also, and for years and years, she knows 

that she has murdered her own child,” �

Mother Teresa�

�

Christmas Reflection  “The birth of every child 

reflects the joy of the birth of Christ, and the meaning 

of Christmas. Let this New Year bring the world closer 

to reverence for every birth, every child, every life”. 

Father Frank Pavone, Priests for Life.�

�

�

�

�

�

�

For Respect Life news and events in the area and 

diocese, please check out the ministry’s Facebook 

page at St. Mary’s Respect Life Ministry and ministry 

email address is Respectlife@stmj.org�

�

 



�

�

�

 �

On the feast of the Epiphany we hear the 

words of hope and good news for us.  “Your 

light has come, the glory of the Lord shines on 

you.”  The words of the angels to the 

shepherds is repeated.  “Those living in 

darkness have seen a great light for this day in 

David’s city a child is born unto you.”  We are 

given the promise of a great light.  We are 

given hope and light when all seems to be in 

darkness.  We are shown the way and hope of 

our Lord for us.  When all seems hopeless or 

we are in despair; here is the promise of 

something greater and better.�

�

We are being shown the life of a man who has 

come to us to make our world a greater place 

to live in.  The call is for us to trust in him and 

the power of the Holy Spirit.  This will reach 

its fulfillment on the cross and the resurrection 

when Jesus in Divine Mercy calls on us to trust 

in him and his goodness for us.�

�

�

�

FOOD, FAITH, & FELLOWSHIP�

��

ALPHA is BACK!�

��

Last winter, a number of parishioners, from St. Francis 

of Assisi, took the opportunity to participate in a 

worldwide movement that changed their lives�

ALPHA�

��

Feedback was so positive, that we’re bringing it back 

and making it better!�

��

Join us Jan. 9

th 

at 6pm � St. Francis of Assisi Church 

for our introductory session sharing food, faith, and 

fellowship.��

��

For more info: call Deacon John Dowd�

Tel: 401�783�4411 x14�

RSVP: DeaconDowd@stfranciswakefield.com�

�

FREE & OPEN TO ALL � Tell a friend!��

��

Childcare will be provided, upon request�

�

�

 

 

�

�

�

Behold a broken world, we pray,�

Where want and war increase,�

And grant us, Lord, in this our day,�

The ancient dream of peace:�

A dream of swords to sickles bent,�

Of spears to scythe and spade,�

The weapons of our warfare spent,�

A world of peace remade.�

O Prince of Peace, who died to save,�

A lost world to redeem, And rose in triumph from the 

grave,�

Behold our waking dream.�

Bring, Lord, your better world to birth,�

Your kingdom, love's domain;�

Where peace with God, and peace on earth,�

And peace eternal reign.�

�

** Happy New Year **�

�

!!! Thank you all for your Most 

gracious support in 2019 !!!�

The Society of St Vincent de Paul�

401�364�9413�

 



�

 

�

 

 

 

�

�

�

�

�

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

�

The Missionary Image of Our Lady of Guadalupe will be 

visiting various parishes throughout the Diocese of Providence 

from January 10 to February 3.  Schedule of participating 

parishes will be available January 3 on the diocesan website, 

www.dioceseofprovidence.org. You may also contact the 

Respect Life Office for the schedule at 278�2518 or by email 

cowens@dioceseofprovidence.org.�

�

�

�

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Annual Respect for Life Mass will be celebrated 

on Saturday, January 18at 9:00 am in the Cathedral 

of SS. Peter & Paul in Providence. Bishop Thomas J. 

Tobin will be the main celebrant and Rev. Nathan J. 

Ricci, Assistant Chancellor, will be the homilist for 

the Mass.  A reception with refreshments will 

follow the Mass in Cathedral Hall.  The image of 

Our Lady of Guadalupe will be on the altar for 

veneration during Mass.  Everyone is invited to 

attend. Please let us know if you are attending the 

reception following the Mass, call 278-2518 or 

email: cowens@dioceseofprovidence.org. 

 

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

END OF YEAR REPORT�

�

Remember;�

To present service and comfort to the poor is not always easy. 

It is hard work, demanding work. Patience, understanding, 

personal control all go into our calling for helping the poor. 

The poor are people, same as the rest of us, but with less of 

most material items. Sometimes they too also have less pa-

tience, control, and understanding. What are we who try to 

help really expecting in return, a graveling of appreciation?�

"Structurally, the poor share an intimate identity with Christ 

that demands our special solicitude, service, and love. It can 

be hard work. The poor are not always victims of others; often 

they are victims of their own undisciplined appetites. The 

poor, like the rest of us, are not generally �

noble . . ."  "Still we are called to love and serve them, not 

because they are lovable, but because they are our brothers 

and sisters, and because  in their suffering, even self�inflicted, 

they are Christ. Jesus does not say, "I was legal, and you 

clothed me." or "I was sober and you fed me." . . ." �

Our responsibility to the poor is defined not by whether they 

make us comfortable, whether we see the logic of it, but by 

their need."�

Mark Gordon, Council Pres. SVdP, RI�

�

After all, "God commends his love toward us, in that while we 

were yet sinners, Christ died for us." (Romans 5)�

�

�

Please continue to support the Society of St. Vincent de Paul 

in the coming year so together we can continue to bring 

comfort and peace to our brothers and sisters who are 

suffering.  

�

�

�



�

CATHOLICISM�

�

Bishop Barron’s renowned epic series on 

Catholicism is coming to the parish on 

Sunday November 17 following the 10:00 

Mass! �

�

We will continue the series each Sunday 

through January 26. Renew and enrich your 

Catholic faith with your family by attending 

one or more sessions! �

��

�

�

�

 

 

 

 

 

�

Annual March for Life Bus Trip to DC will 

leave Providence on Thursday, January 23 

for the March for Life Mass/Rally on Friday, 

January 24. For more information and to 

reserve a seat on the bus, contact the Respect 

for Life Office, 278�2518 or email: 

cowens@dioceseofprovidence.org.�

�

�

�

�

�
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�

�
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�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

How to use our new Parish Center�

�

*Ministries should contact Sally Lambert to 

get their meetings/events on the parish 

calendar on our website (stmjparish.org).  

Please include: �

1.The date of event.�

 2. Time needed and duration.�

 3. Attendees expected.�

 4. A brief description of your event �

5. Contact information so people can reach out 

to the coordinator of your event. If you would 

like to include the email addresses of your 

potential attendees, we can also assist in letting 

them know about the event and send a 

reminder as well. �

*If you are interested in holding a private 

occasion� the parish center is available for a 

small fee.  Please contact Sally Lambert for 

specific details for your event and we will be 

happy to assist you and get your event 

reserved.  �

�

Sally Lambert�  stmj.dre@aol.com�� �

401�213�6276�


